
  
 

 
 
 

Campbell High School Athletic Booster Club 
 

March 5th 2018, CHS Library 
 

In Attendance: Colleen Gamache, Steve Oberto, Jim Norton, Angela Dion, Tina Yanuszewksi, Tricia Mailhiot, Jarod Mills, 
Robbin Kopaczynski, Brian Bourque, Cory Izbicki, Rich Lascelles, Rick Gamache.  
 
Board Members Not in Attendance: Eddy Kopaczynski   
 

Meeting called to order at 7:08 by Colleen  
 

 

 Treasurer’s Report  

Current balance in the checking account $10,537.88, the spreadsheet shows Don Blais as being paid 

$200.00 for the super bowl pool.  The actual amount paid out was $400.00, Angela to make the change.  

30 Sweatshirts needed for winter sports awards, approximately $1,400.00.   

 

 Athletic Department Update 

Girls Basketball Finished their season 6-12 finishing in a three way tie for 15th but got bumped from the 

tournament on criteria. 

Boys Basketball is currently 16-4 after defeating St. Thomas in the prelims and White Mountains in the 
quarter finals. The team has earned their way to the final four and are scheduled to play Monadnock in the 
Semi-finals at SHNU on Wednesday night at 8:00. Thanks to Bill Furlong for facilitating a team practice at 
St. A's tomorrow night.  
 

Indoor Track- Trevor Gomes finished 7
th in New England, Luke Hogan finished 

Swimming Will Bauer finished 5th in division II in the 100yd back stroke and 5th in the 200 yd Freestyle Katelyn 

Rakiey finished 6th in the 500 Freestyle and 5th in the 200 yd freestyle 

Hockey finished their season 7-12 after a first-round playoff defeat. We had 8 participants this year 7 

players and a manager. 

Spirit - won the Bishop Guertin Classic and followed up that performance with a very strong performance

 at the prelims on Sunday. They will compete in the finals at Pinkerton Academy on Sunday 3/11 

 

 



Wrestling: Finished their season by placing 4th in the Division III and State Tournaments  

Tyler O’Mara was crowned Division III state champion, Trevor O’Mara finished 2nd, Jake Oberto and 

Robert Ladd finished 3rd.  Devin Dube 4th, Brendan Douglas 3rd. WE qualified 6 athletes for the Meet of 

Champions. Results from the Meet of Champions:  Jake Oberto finished 5th, Tyler O’Mara finished 6th and 

Robert Ladd finished 5th  

 

Upcoming Events: 
 

Scholar Athletes- Monday 3/11 we will be traveling to the Capital Center for the Arts for the NH 

Scholar Athletes award ceremony. This year we have 23 Scholar Athletes 

Winter Sports Awards - Scheduled for Sunday March 18th at 6:00pm 
 

Registration for Spring Sports opened  3/5 
 

Spring Sports begin on Monday 3/19 
 
 

 

Press Box Update: Stephen talked about the booster’s ability to raise money.  Reviewed what we have done this 

year for fundraising.   

Continental Paving has asked the question about naming rights.  We are not sure if Continental wants to 

name the press box or having no name and assuring that no one will be able to name it.  Brian asked what is the 

dollar amount continental is looking to donate, in the past the schoolboard was not in favor of naming rights but 

if they are looking a substantial donation it might be considered.  

 The conversation turned to a turf field, should this be added to the request.  Having a turf field would 

help is getting more tournaments at the high school.  Brian asked what the cost to maintain a turf field would 

be.  We could use the field for football, soccer, lacrosse and softball if the field is big enough. Rich would like to 

see if the bleachers could hold 500 people (this is the number of students we have enrolled) having this many 

seats would allow the school to have pep rally outside and make it beneficial for outdoor graduations. 

 Brian suggested trying to set up a meeting with Continental prior to the next SB mtg.  Run the proposal 

by Rick & Mark to see if Continental would be willing to take on the entire project, press-box, lights, bleachers, 

turf field.  This may be a long shot but we will never know unless we ask.  Once that is done go back to the SB 

with Continental's proposal, if there is one. Rich offered to go with Cara to Continental, he knows them and 

might have a better chance of getting a meeting.  

 Rich has asked if a student could create a rendering of the press box.  Make the picture 

complete with lights and bleachers.  This would be a great visual to have at the school board meeting and we 

could display it at all the booster events.  

 

Gate Receipts: Cory is in the process of seeing if these funds can be used for projects related to the athletic 

department.  We are looking to use some of this money for the Press-Box.  Cory will get back to Jarod once he 

has more info.  

 

 

 



Sign Fundraiser: Event will be held on Friday night April 6th 7:00pm at Talent hall.  This will be a co-sponsored 

event with the rec commission.  Having them Co-sponsor the event the boosters will not have to spend the 

$104.00 on an insurance binder.  Eddie has tickets printed ($30.00 per person), Jim will send out the 

announcement to Cara to put on the Facebook page.   

 

 

New Business:  

There is going to be softball / baseball games on Saturday May 5th against Fall Mountain.  There will be 

two games for softball 11:00 and 1:30 and two games for baseball 11:00 and 1:30. Rick has asked the boosters 

to have concessions for that day.  

Ryan Yanuszewksi was selected to represent NH in the 65th annual Shrine Maple Sugar Bowl Game. He 

will be raising funds to help the children at Shriners Hospital, and is looking to see if the booster club can assist 

in a donation towards the Shriners Hospital. Stephen made a motion to donate $200.00 to the Shriners in the 

name of Ryan Yanuszewksi.  Angela seconded the motion. The motion passed, 7-0-1, Tina Y, is going to get us 

the information we need to make the donation. 

 

  

Next Meeting  

Our next meeting will be held on Monday April 2nd 2018 at 7:00 PM in the CHS library  

 
 
 
Submitted by:  Jim Norton, Booster Club Secretary 


